Whitchurch-Stouffville

IS MOVING TO RINGWOOD DRIVE

A call out to all community members, the WHITCHURCH-STOUFFVILLE FOOD BANK IS MOVING

and we are respectfully asking for financial donations for the renovations for the new food bank location.

We will also still be collecting food donations for this season's Christmas drive.

A SPECIAL THANK YOU

to Dr. Nar Daljeet & the staff of SmileVille Dental and to Mr. Ron Carlton & the staff of SMC Project Realization & Management, Mayor Justin Altmann & members of town Council for making the move a success.

Contact: Marion Wells (905) 640-3640

Doug McIntyre dmcintyre@globalemclabs.com (416) 892-3030

Happy Holiday Season

> Here's to Community Building Community!



The Whitchurch-Stouffville Food Bank gratefully acknowledges the cheque for \$5,000 from Mayor Justin Altmann's Community Fund that was tucked under the label of a jar of spaghetti sauce during the November 17 Council Meeting. The funds are to be used to help with the renovation of the new Food Bank site on Ringwood Drive.

905-640-4704 or 905-640-3640 · Tuesdays 9:30 - 11:30 am